
 

Minutes of the 
Whately Historical Commission Meeting   

May 15, 2017 at 5:00pm 
 

 

 

Present: Alan McArdle, Donna Wiley, Darcy Tozier. 
 
The minutes for the April 10, 2017 meeting were approved.  
 
In regards to the solar arrays recently proposed off Christian Lane and Long Plain Rd., concern 
was expressed about the many holes needed for mounting purposes.  The Historical 
Commission is unaware of any historical impact.  Alan will send a letter expressing our concern 
for care as to the many holes are being drilled.   
 
The Nolumbeka Project sent information to Alan about a conference of partnerships with tribes 
and historical commissions developing outreach programs.   
 
Initial look at the Water District plans for combining systems raise no concerns for historical 
impact. 
 
Alan has informed the commission of his need to step down as chair of the Historical 
Commission for health reasons.   
 
Next proposed meeting for June 19, 2017. 
 


